Morning Announcements

Wednesday, September 2, 2015
1. Student Council members interested in selling concessions during home volleyball games should see Lori in the office.  Workers are needed for tomorrow night, next Thursday and September 22nd.
2. Coach Anderson is looking for someone to take stats during the varsity volleyball matches.  If interested please contact her as soon as possible.  
3. Congratulations to the Lady Redmen volleyball team on their win over Prentice last night.  Also a huge thank you to the student body for their support.  You did a great job of cheering on the girls and it was greatly appreciated!!  The girls host Stratford tomorrow and look forward to your support then as well.

4. Beginning on Tuesday, the fitness center will be open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30-4:30 p.m. for open workouts.

LUNCH

Taco Salad
Corn Chips

Lettuce

Refried Beans

Peaches

Mandarin Oranges

Dinner Roll

Garden Spot
